
Pac News.  June 2025  

What a wonderful year it’s been! Time has flown by, and we’ve packed in so many great memories together. From fun events 
to exciting fundraisers, the 2024–2025 school year was one to remember. 

Some of the highlights included:​
 🌟 International Walk to School Day​

 🎄 The Christmas Store & Winter Wonderland​
 🏃‍♀️ Sports Day Fun​
 ❄️ Freezie Fridays​

 🎶 Musical Bingo Night​
 🍫 Purdy’s Chocolate Sales​

 📘 Coupon Books​
 🎟️ 50/50 Draws 

Thank you to all the families who participated, donated, and volunteered—none of this would be possible without your 
support!   To our Amazing Grade 6 crew —You sold freezies and popcorn like pros. You kept the PAC fridge cleaner than 
our own fridges at home (seriously… thank you). Always ready to help,from setting up tables with ninja skills to helping with 
random, mysterious tasks like “go find the thingy for the whatchamacallit.” always full of fun and happy to help — we couldn’t 
have done it without you.We’ll miss your energy, your laughs, and our water fountain chats. Middle school’s lucky to have 
you!  THANK YOU  !!  

As we head into summer, we’re already planning for another amazing year starting in September. There will be lots of ways 
to get involved, so please be sure to: 

👉 Join our Facebook group 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/630266870328153/?ref=share&mibextid=NSMWBT 

​
 👉 Or email the PAC if you're interested in volunteering ,     esrichardspac@gmail.com

Let’s give a warm welcome to our new PAC Executive 2025/2026 Team: 

President: Eleni Inglis  

Vice President: Jessica Thompson 

Treasurer: Celine Dauphney 

                                                                       Secretary: Samantha Robinson 

DPAC Alex Strozek and Dezarae Lilley 

Members at Large:  

 Jade Carver, Melanie Walters, 

 Stephanie Scott, Emily White, and Jennifer Barnert 

We’re excited for the new school year ahead and can’t wait to see you in September! 

Wishing all of our families a safe and happy summer break! ☀️ 

— Your PAC Team at Edwin S. Richards Elementary 
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